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Dr. Robert S.  Eisenberg

Molecular Biophysics and Physiology

Jelke 1291

Rush University

1750 West Harrison

Chicago IL 60612

USA

 

Ref:        1254718

 

Dear Dr. Eisenberg:

 

Thank you for submitting your manuscript "All-atom Simulations of Biological Function: the impossible dream" to
Science for consideration as a Perspective. 

 

Although your analysis is interesting, we will not be able to publish it.  We are therefore notifying you so that you can
seek publication elsewhere.

 

We now receive many more interesting proposals for Perspectives than we can publish, and right now, our pipeline is
quite full.   Most of the Perspectives that we publish are associated with papers in Science.  That leaves very limited
space for commentaries on other topics and as a result, we have to turn many away.  Therefore, our decision is not
necessarily a reflection of the quality of your commentary but rather of our stringent space limitations.

 

We wish you every success when you submit the paper elsewhere.

 

Sincerely,
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Lisa D.  Chong, Ph.D.

Senior Editor


